
 

  

Old Desk Calendars turned to  
L ve is sharing for the Blinds  

  
 Foundation for the Blinds in Thailand under the 
Royal Patronage of Her Majesty Queen Sirikit, 
www.blind.or.th “is the private organization, It is the 
first foundation giving supports to the disabled aiming 
to foster the blind by enhancing their knowledge, 
capabilities and experiences that are essential in their 
daily living without expected returns. The foundation 
has continually obtained the coordination and 
contribution from people who foresee the importance 
of giving opportunities to the blind money and supply 
donation, and other supports. These have brought 
hope and great opportunities for the blind to brighten 
their lives.” 

 
 CGI Learning Center initiated a project for helping 
the blinds to have more opportunity to read Braille 
books made from old used desk calendars.   
CGI Learning Center invites donors to give old calendars 
and used A4 hard papers in the month of February 
2019. Old calendars and used papers will be turned 
into Braille books for Bangkok School for the Blinds as 

CGI Gift of “Love is sharing for the Blinds”. 
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By the end of the year,  

CGI Learning Center organized series of training on 
how to use subscribed databases efficiently. 

 
We trained EndNote and Turnitin  

to students of Applied Biological Sciences, 
Chemical Biology,  

and Environmental Toxicology. 

 
In 2018, we trained 59 students, by scheduling 
series of tutorials and students also called in to 
learn and hands-on for individual advice from 

library staff at their convenience. 

2018 Training Round Up 

http://www.blind.or.th/


  

 
 

CGI Learning Center received nearly 100 books from 
friends of the library on several occasions.  

 

 

 

On CGI cultural events, in 2018 the library gave away 
about 500 free books that were donated and received 
permission from the donors to share to others to take 
home any books they like. 

 

 
 

Meet our new Bulletin in 2019 
CGI Learn’s Updates 

This bulletin will change its name and you will 
find new style format in 2019. 

All updates will be posted monthly including 
CGI Learning Center “Today’s Alert”, CGI Learn’s Info 
Desk, training news, new books and “Libraries Abroad” 

Reading Promotion 

 

 

 

 

Fact & Figures 
Fiscal Year 2018 

Readers get free books. 


